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                                                                                                                                                       29th November 2022 

 

Re: Year 3 Internal Educational Visit  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To support our class with our geography learning we have organised an internal educational visit from 
the Freshwater Theatre Company on Friday 9th December. The workshop is called ‘Let’s Locate’ and the 
children will explore our geography unit through various drama activities. The children will go on an 
expedition, using their map skills to explore the countries, counties and capital cities that make up the 
UK.  Through encounters with people living in different locations such as the countryside, the coast and 
the city, the children will discover what life is like across the different regions and landscapes of the 
United Kingdom. The in-school workshop will last an hour and it will be delivered to each class separately. 
 
The cost of the in-school workshop will be £4.50 per child (£2.25 pupil premium), which will be added to 
your ParentPay account. Whilst this is a voluntary contribution, we do rely on this source of funding.  If 
we do not receive enough contributions, we will not be able to continue the ongoing diverse and 
engaging range of experiences that we currently offer your children. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Maria, Jane, Elis and Jo 
Year 3 Teachers 
 

 


